ST. MAARTEN

Public Announcement

Due to the ongoing developments on an international level, the prices of crude oil have
experienced adjustments.

Taking into consideration that our local prices follow the international trend, our price for ULG
has experienced a minor increase, while the price for Diesel has experienced a significant
decrease.

Given the aforementioned, the general public is hereby informed that as of Sunday May 19, 2013,
the prices of the following petroleum products have been adjusted as follows:

Current Price New Price
Unleaded Gasoline (ULG) 2.469 Naf/liter 2.498 Naflliter
Diesel 2.200 Naf/liter 2.068 Naf/liter
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